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Access to information is the bedrock of a healthy, diverse, robust, and thoughtful 

society. Removing access to information based upon personal beliefs, or purely 

subjective analysis of material imbued with individual bias, is in one word: unethical. 

It is the individual’s choice what information they consume, and is our duty as a free, 

democratic nation to provide access to this information in a public, and equitable 

fashion such as our library systems. It is not our government’s place to sensor, place 

personal judgement/value on, or remove articles of publication from the public’s 

purview. That, indeed, is the making of an oppressed, unhealthy, and unilaterally 

controlled society. Those of us who have benefited from consuming historical books 

and published information happen to know exactly how this type of oppression begins 

and ends. If you don’t, I reckon it’s time you got to the library for some independent 

research.  


